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A. A. WOODWORTH

SUPERINTENDENT

CITY OF LEWISTON, MAINE

OFFICE
SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC SCHOOLS

CITY BUILDING

MISS RUTH M. ASHTON

SECRETARY

October 25, 1947

Hon. Louis P. Gagne
Mayor City of Lewiston
City Building
Lewiston, Maine

Dear Mayor Gagne:

The enclosed tag will serve for admission
purposes at all sessions of the Maine Teachers!
Association convention.

The informal party of Wednesday evening
and the general sessions of Thursday morning
and evening should be highly interesting.

Thanking you for your cooperation in our
plans to entertain the teachers of Maine, I am

Sincerelz{;;;:j;
A. A. Woodworth

Chairman of Committee
on Arrangements
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